
 
 
 

 

Price Increase and Tariff Surcharge 

 

To: AGC Customers 

From: Penny Vander Velden, Vice President Sales & Marketing 

Date: March 14, 2025 

Subject: Price Increase and Tariff Surcharge on Specific AGC Goods 

 

Dear AGC Customer, 

We are writing to inform you that we are increasing prices on our services and frames. This is due to 
the increased costs related to travel, labor, and raw materials. Services will increase around 5% 
and frames will experience a 2% increase. 

 

We are also directly affected by the tariffs related to steel that take effect April15, 2025. To address 
this situation, we are adding a tariff surcharge line item to all quotations affected by the tariff.  The 
tariff surcharge will be added to frames and plates and will be removed when the tariffs are lifted. 

 

Both the price increase and tariff surcharge will go into effect April15, 2025.  All quotations have 30 
day validity and will be honored.  

 

 

We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

 

 

Penny Vander Velden 

Vice President of Sales & Marketing 


